Rose, Ellise

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Attachments:

Hi Ellise

Lund, Jerome <JeromelLund@alliantenergy.com>

Tuesday, November 21, 2023 3:52 PM

Rose, Ellise

RE: Special Use Permit and Architectural Review Process and Procedure for substation rebuild project
at the 2214 N. Taylor Dr (parcel # 59281631471)

Permit Exhibit package.pdf

The attached plan (sheet 1) shows the new equipment in red . Essentially all the old will go and new will come in. The
new includes 4 major pieces of equipment: a new padmounted transformer, deadend structure, circuit breaker, and
metal clad switchgear building.

The fence will be replaced in its current location. No additional noise will be created by the new equipment, and you
can go walk by the site to see what noise is created now.

| provided an example of the fence fabric, but | think Alliant can work with the City on other ideas for sure. Such as we
did at 824 S 7 Street.

| don’t know of any exceptions. Hope this helps.

Jerry Lund

Alliant Energy Corporation
Real Estate & R/W Consultant
Real Estate Dept - MSN GO 1S
4902 N Biltmore Lane

Madison WI 53718

608-458-6221 Office

608-695-0427 Cell

jeromelund@alliantenergy.com

Alliant
Energy

From: Rose, Ellise <Ellise.Rose@sheboyganwi.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 3:28 PM
To: Lund, Jerome <JeromelLund@alliantenergy.com>



